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Comments: | think an expansion is inevitable, so we might as well get it right. | think a lot of it is unnecessary. We
don't need the Crazy Horse or North Boundary lifts. Those areas are already serviced. Palmers Raceway?
Whatever. That would be very convenient for race weekends to keep Dreamcatcher less occupied for events.
Millcreek and South Bowl are more difficult. Millcreek opens up a lot of new terrain in an area that makes sense,
but of course there are ecological concerns as the area is apart of a wilderness winter protection area (or at least
near it if not). But it would serve a purchase for the resort and community by allowing more recreation and a less
crowded resort as people would be able to spread out more. South bowl is worse. No one wants to see a ski lift
from the wilderness. No one wants to see a ski lift that close to an area that has been so excellently protected
from humans. Let south bowl remain backcountry only.



